
 BROKEN HILL PUBLIC SCHOOL 
A dynamic community encouraging life-long learning, building integrity and success for all 
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News at Central 
   PRINCIPAL:   Michael Fisher 

 

From the Principal 
 

 
Dates to Remember 

 

Wednesday 14th November 

Year 6 BHHS Wellbeing/ 

Aboriginal Education Team 

Visit 

 

Thursday 15th November 

Kindergarten Orientation  

Session 3 

 
21st-23rd November 

Stage 2 Excursion 

 

Wednesday 21st  November 

Kindergarten Orientation 

Session 4 

 

Week 7 

Stage 2 Swim School 

 

Wednesday 28th November 

P&C AGM 

 

Thursday  29th November 

Kindergarten Orientation 

Session 5 

 

Friday 30th November 

Toy Run 

 

 

LOST PROPERTY 

Will be donated to the 

P&C at the end of 

Weeks 5 and 9  
 

 

Welcome back everyone to another awesome week of 

learning at Broken Hill Public School as we continue to inspire, 

show integrity and inclusion for all. 
 

I will be out of the school for the remainder of this week 

attending meetings in Sunraysia.  I will be back in the school 

next Tuesday 20th November, if you need to speak with me 

directly or you can contact the school who will direct you to 

one of our Assistant Principals. 
 

We are looking forward to the remainder of this term with lots 

of exciting activities coming up. A reminder to keep an eye 

on the term planner for events that may involve your child. 

Copies of the term planner are available at the front office. 
 

Swim School 

Swim School for Years 2 and 3 is fast approaching and I urge 

parents to return permission notes for the children to 

participate in this very beneficial program. As we are coming 

into Summer, and the weather is warming up, there is even 

more emphasis on being confident and competent in pools 

etc, to prevent unnecessary accidents in and around water. 
 

Planning for 2019 

Thoughts have started toward organisation for 2019 with 

regards to student numbers and class structures. In order for us 

to have an accurate picture for next year, we are asking for 

families to please notify the school if you are planning on not 

being with us in 2019. Your assistance with this is greatly 

appreciated. 

 
 



 
 
 

School Development Days 

I would like to request families support to move one School Development Day scheduled 

for the end of Term 4 2019 (20th December) to the beginning of Term 1 2019 (4th 

February). This will have no impact on families as the rescheduling is not on designated 

school days. If you have any questions please don’t hesitate to call me at school. 
 

Yours in Education 
 

Michael Fisher 

Principal 

 

KV – Scarlett Francis, Javana Olivieri 
1/2G – Crosby Orr, Rohan Pillai 

1/2Z – Kaiden Sheridan, Margaret Fazldeen 
4H – Emily Jones, Preston Palmer 

5/6J – Bailey Wayman, Alana Rivett 
5/6P – Benevolence Paewai, Oliver Matthias 

CAPA Awards – Noah Nelson, Charlize Cattermole 

CLASS OF THE WEEK –

 

Congratulations to the following students who have completed their respective 

Reading Levels – 7th November, 2018. 
 

YELLOW – Ella Lee, Shareeka Cook 

GREEN – Emma Johnson, Grace Gilby 

BLUE – Layla Cook, Nivek Kennedy 

VIOLET – Dakota Edwards, Jacob Hicks, Eva Rowbotham, Jordan Hicks 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

If you did not receive a note, please come to the office as soon as possible.  

NOTES WHO’S INVOLVED 

P&C Mildura Shopping Trip Eldest student 

Victor Chang Award Ceremony 

Performance 
Selected students 

Stage 2 Excursion information Stage 2 students 



 
 
 

At last Friday’s assembly, our school recognised the 100th Anniversary of the signing of the 

armistice that ended World War1. The assembly included a reading about the end of the 

war by Charlize Cattermole, a recitation by Edren Burrows of the poem Invictus as well as 

Shem Reynolds reading the Ode. Each class planted poppies in the lawn at the front of 

the school as a mark of respect. The occasion was a fitting tribute to all who served in the 

Great War as well as other conflicts that followed. 

CANTEEN NEWS 
 

RECESS/LUNCH COMBO: 
 
 

Fruit Cup + Nippys Milk + Chicken Mega Munch Salad + Fruit Slushie - $10.00 

We love serving your children in our canteen and need VOLUNTEER SUPPORT.  

A few hours a term makes a HUGH DIFFERENCE.  To volunteer, please contact 

School Office on 8087 3522 or Heather Mitchell in the Canteen. 
 



 
 
 

 

 

Coffee Club 
Every Thursday, 2.15pm  

Meeting Room ALL WELCOME. 

Annette 

 

 

Broken Hill Public School 
Kindergarten 2019 

 

Orientation / Transition Dates 
   

There are three remaining visits for all children. 

 

Visit 3 - Thursday, 15th November 2.00pm to 3.00pm 

Children will be involved in classroom activities. 

 

Visit 4 – Wednesday, 21st November 2.00pm to 3.00pm 

Children will be involved in classroom activities. 

 

Information session for parents and carers with  

Mr Fisher, Mrs Fennessy and P&C. 

(Kindergarten packs will be handed out) 

 

Visit 5 - Thursday, 29th November 2.00pm to 3.00pm 

Parent/Carer Information Session 

‘Eat It to Beat It’ talk and tour of the school. 

 


